
Math: 

​ Tuesday, February 7th is the 100th day of first grade!  I can’t believe how quickly 

the year is flying by! As part of our celebration, the children can dress up as their 100 

year old selves!  Dressing up is optional. 

 

Science 

 

​ Tomorrow, I will send home this tracking daylight homework.  Please have your child 

complete the homework and return it by Thursday, February 9th.   

 

Valentine’s Day 

​ Last week, the children made a list of names of the students in 1H.  If your child is 

making Valentine’s, please have your child make a Valentine for every child in the class. 


